National Rifle Association
Unified Sportsmen of Florida

For Further Information Contact Marion Hammer
(850) 222-9518

July 29, 2010
The Honorable Kevin Ambler
Candidate Florida Senate District 12
Dear Representative Ambler:

Thank you for returning the National Rifle Association of America and Unified Sportsmen
of Florida candidate questionnaire.

We sincerely appreciate your continuing support of Second Amendment, self-defense,
and anti-crime issues and your work to protect our rights and freedoms.

We are pleased to inform you that your responses to our 2010 Questionnaire combined

with your record of protecting the Second Amendment has earned you the following
ratings by our organizations:

National Rifle Association: A

Unified Sportsmen of Florida: PRO-GUN

If we may be of service to you, please don't hesitate to contact me at (850) 222-9518.
Sincerely,

Marion P. Hammer :

NRA Past President
Executive Director Unified Sportsmen of Florida



